
Weekly Schedule:
FRIDAY (Sep 20) --   No School 
                                       Senior Volleyball Tournament in Taber

MONDAY (Sep 23) --  Cross Country Run at SABC (all grade 3-6 students go by bus)
                                         LACE (Parent Council) Meeting 3:45 in the library
                                         Senior Volleyball Practice Game in Vauxhall  6:30
                                         Grade 7/8 Volleyball Practice     3:45 - 5:00
                                         LACE (parent council) meeting    3:45 in Library

TUESDAY (Sep 24) --  Senior Volleyball Practice     3:45 - 5:00

WEDNESDAY (Sep 25) -- National Ice Cream Day – grade 9/10 will be serving Ice Cream         
                                          We have popsicles for those with allergies. 
                                          Junior Volleyball Home Game    4:00

THURSDAY (Sep 26) -- Senior Volleyball Practice    3:45

MONDAY (Sep 30) --      Truth and Reconciliation Day -- No School

NEWSLETTER

Our run for cancer is done but if
people would like to sponsor a
student online they can go to
the following address:
https://schools.terryfox.ca/Lom
ondCommunity   Thank you to
all those that have given
already.  No more cancer!!

September 19, Newsletter

TERRY FOX RUN                 September 23rd is the CROSS COUNTRY   
                 RUN at SABC.  All grade 3 - 6 will 
                 participate.  When not running, students 
                 can play in the camp gym and participate  
                 in camp activities.  Please bring a lunch 
                 that does not require a microwave.  
              Parents if you would like to come cheer here 
  are the general times:
            10:00      Basic rules and go on walk through
            10:45      10 Year Girls
            10:50      10 Year Boys
            11:00       U 15/16 All
            11:10        7/8 Year Girls
            11:20       7/8 Year Boys
            11:35       U 14 All
            11:45       9 Year Boys
            12:45      U 13 Boys and U 13 Girls 
              1:00      9 Year Girls 
              1:10       11 Year Girls
              1:20       11 Year Boys
              1:40      Awards

https://schools.terryfox.ca/LomondCommunity
https://schools.terryfox.ca/LomondCommunity


ITEMS 
FOR SALE

We are going through items at the school and trying to
purge.  We have a few older volleyballs that are still
great for general use but not game use.  If you would
like a volleyball for practicing at home they are $5.00
each.
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With an added bus route we had to
rearrange our student drop off and pick
up.  Moving forward parents should enter
from the north entrance and then park in
the middle section.  Please avoid parking
and backing up students are not
watching.  Students will come down the
middle sidewalk to their parents’ vehicle.
Thanks again for your patience.

Once again, if you ever have
questions or suggestions please
reach out!!  We can always do
better and I look forward to
always improving our school.  
Mrs. Gartly (403-331-5552)

LACE -- Lomond
Association for Community
Education is our parent
council.  
Parent Council gives input
on upcoming events,
curriculum, and school
decisions.  If you are
interested in checking
LACE out join us on
September 23rd at 3:45 in
the Library. 
If you have questions about
our parent council contact
Julie Nikkel or Naomi
Lindstedt. 

POWERSCHOOL
PowerSchool online access allows you to check in on how
your child is doing at any point in the day.  The system is
up and working and all grade 9 - 12 students are accessible.
If you are having troubles with the app or logging in please
let Alicia know at our office 403-792-3620.  The system is
closed during report cards so teachers can enter overall
comments and marks.

When no transportation is arranged by the school for  extra-
curricular activities, parents take full responsibility and
liability for transporting their children to and from the
event.  Parents are then fully responsible for who they drive
and who is driving.  We discourage students driving
themselves but this is the full responsibility of parents. 
The school has no responsibility when transportation is not
provided.  IF we are providing transportation (field trips)
but you would like to make other arrangements you must
sign a form saying you have made other arrangements.
These forms are available at our office or can be emailed to
you.

IMPORTANT NOTE RE
TRANSPORTATION

We have a few extra yearbooks
for sale if you would like to
purchase one. They are $20.00
and the money can be sent to
the school or e-transfer is
available.

2023-2024
YEARBOOKS


